
 

 

FOX HILL FILING II AND III 
HOA Board Meeting Minutes, July 28, 2016 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.  The attendance included Marvin 
Ratzlaff, Linda Ratzlaff, John Wallberg, Verna Wallberg, Ken Berger, Paul Kucera and 
Nancy Wright. 
 
The agenda was read and a motion was made to approve. The minutes from April 
20, 2016 HOA Board Meeting were approved via email and posted to website. 
 
 
REPORTS: 

President-Marvin Ratzlaff reviewed the Fancy Fox parties. 
 
Vice President-John Wallberg had nothing new to report.  
 
Treasurer-Ken Berger went over the budget.  
 
Secretary-Brooke Stuber had previous minutes approved and posted to 
website. 
 
NGLA Representative-Nancy continued the solar light installation.  3 more 
Lowe’s lights will be purchased and installed.  1 to be added at Pace and 9th 
and 2 for trial at another location.  
  
Asst. Secretary/Treasurer-Linda Ratzlaff continues the collection of HOA 
membership dues with 121 paid members as of meeting time.  
 
Neighborhood Welcome-Verna Wallberg gave the “Welcome” report. 
 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

None 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Project Idea for 2017:  Discussed American Flag display as the NGLA project 
for 2017.  Many questions arose that John Wahlberg will look into. 
 
Block Party: Will take place August 20, 2016. Marvin provided a form from 
previous years to determine responsibilities for setup and take down.  
 
 

The next Board Meeting will be determined at a later date to be held at John and 
Verna Wahlberg’s home, 6090 Fox Hill Drive.  Tel: 214-693-0139 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 



 

 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Brooke Stuber 


